Gentet, Matthias

From: Gracie, Ian

Sent: 18 April 2017 09:16

To: Planning

Subject: FW: 2017/1133/P; o/s Royal Centre School of Speech and Drama, College Crescent,

London NW3 5EN
Please log

lan Gracie
Planning Officer

Telephone: 02079742507

LRES

From 1 October 2016 you will not receive a letter from us if your neighbour submits a
planning application. You can still find out about planning applications:

e on new improved posters on lamp posts

e by signing up to planning e-alerts

¢ in the planning section of the Camden Account

e through adverts in the Camden New Journal and Ham & High

You can sign up to our new and improved planning e-alerts to let you know about new
planning applications, decisions and appeals.

From: Day Mark (ST) [mailto:Mark.Day@TfL.gov.uk]

Sent: 04 April 2017 14:32

To: Gracie, lan

Subject: 2017/1133/P; o/s Royal Centre School of Speech and Drama, College Crescent, London NW3 5EN

Dear lan

RE: 2017/1133/P; o/s Royal Centre School of Speech and Drama, College Crescent, London NW3 5EN
Erection of freestanding BT panel providing phone and Wi-Fi facilities with 2 x internally illuminated digital
advertisements following the removal of 1no. BT telephone kiosk.

The proposed kiosk is within an area of highway for which Camden are the highway authority, and as such TfL are
content for the council to determine the acceptability of the proposals. The proposed kiosk location will not impact
on the proposed changes to Swiss Cottage as part of Cycle Superhighway 11.

Regards
Mark

Mark Day | Principal Technical Planner (Central)

TfL Planning, Transport for London

T: 020 3054 7025, M: 07713 487127, Auto: 87025

E: mark.day@tfl.gov.uk

A: 10" Floor, Windsor House, 42-50 Victoria Street, London SW1H OTL




For more information regarding the TfL Borough Planning team, including TfL’s Transport Assessment Best Practice Guidance, and pre-application advice please
visit http://www.tfl.gov.uk/info-for/urban-planning-and-construction,
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The contents of this e-mail and any attached files are confidential. If you have received this email in error,
please notify us immediately at postmaster@tfl.gov.uk and remove it from your system. If received in error,
please do not use, disseminate, forward, print or copy this email or its content. Transport for London
excludes any warranty and any liability as to the quality or accuracy of the contents of this email and any
attached files.

Transport for London is a statutory corporation whose principal office is at Windsor House, 42-50 Victoria
Street, London, SW1H OTL. Further information about Transport for London’s subsidiary companies can be
found on the following link: http://www.tfl.gov.uk/corporate/about-tfl/

Although TfL have scanned this email (including attachments) for viruses, recipients are advised to carry
out their own virus check before opening any attachments, as TfL accepts no liability for any loss, or
damage which may be caused by viruses.
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